
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 21st June 2024  

What a week of performances! Year 6 
danced in an inter-school dance event and 

were fabulous. Today, Year 3,4 and 5 
performed in a music concert. Their sing-
ing was excellent. All children who have 
taken part in these events were a credit 
to Friars. A special well done to Moriah 

who sang a solo. 
We are looking forward to Wellbeing Week 
next week. We will start with sports day 

on Monday, yoga with Kenny on  
Tuesday, KS2 Big Quiz on Wednesday,  

Activities in class on Thursday and a cele-
bratory Wellbeing Day on Friday with a 
bouncy castle and fun activities. On the 
Friday, cash donations towards costs will 

be welcomed. 
 

Our Stars this week are: 

 

Dates for your diary 

24.06.24-28.06.24 Wellbeing Week 

24.06.24 Sports Day at GMH Park 
from 10am 

25.06.24 Y5  Into University Focus 
Day  

04.07.24 Y4 Cricket Tournament   
Kennington Park  

05.07.24   Y1 trip to Diana Memo-
rial Playground, Kensington Gardens  

09.07.24 Y6 Transition Workshop 
with Into University 

12.07.24     Whole School Dance 
Performance 2.15 - 3.15pm  

17.07.23  Year  6 Leavers Perfor-
mance at 6pm 

Tuesday 23rd July Final day for pu-
pils. 12pm finish for Year 6 

3.30pm for all other pupils 

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

Gentle reminders: 

We are very lucky to have Fatmata 
as our new School Crossing Patrol 
Officer. Please use this crossing 
when bringing your children to 

school. It is good practice for when 
they are older and travelling inde-
pendently. We want all our children 
to be safe when travelling to school. 

  Attendance Punctuality Total Points  
Year 1 11 10 1200 
Year 2 15 15 675 

Year 3 20 7 950 

 Year 4 40 14 500 

Year 5 26 6 275 

Year 6 15 0 2250 

Overall whole school attendance  for week          

beginning  17.06.2024  91.28% 

1st Place Attendance:  Year  1 

1st Place Punctuality:   Year  6 

mailto:office@friars.southwark.sch.uk
http://www.friars.southwark.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 
Year One 

Year Five 

 Year 5 had a lovely time at Shakespeare’s 
Globe last Friday.  

First, we took part in a lively storytelling 
performance of Romeo and Juliet where 
children interacted vigorously with the 
sole actor, contributing verbally, physically 
and creatively to the performance.  

Then we toured around the open 
theatre and learnt lots of interesting 
details about the theatre’s present 
and past.   

We ended the day with a practical 
workshop where we played charac-
ters from Romeo and Juliet. We had 
a wonderful time!  

In Maths, Year 1 have been busy consoli-

dating their understanding of Place Value 

up to 100. They used Base 10 to find 1 more 

and 1 less than a given number.  

In Science, we have been observing  

how sunflower plants grow over 

time. We planted the seeds at the 

beginning of May and have been 

making weekly observational draw-

ings. We hope that they may       

eventually grow flowers and then 

develop seeds so that the life cycle 


